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GPSG NEWS

At Friday's General Assembly
Human Resources joined us for a presentation on SAA and Fellowship 

benefits.

Be on the lookout for information from your GPSG representatives.

IGWC-UE Grad Union Updates

Sign your union card now!

Sign up for the IGWC-UE newsletter for more information.

IU Grad Students Have a New Career Coach
Brandi Smith has joined the IU Grad school to help students find 

career oppportunities both inside and outside academia.

She is here to help domestic and international graduate students 

at all levels.

Reach out at: blsmith2@indiana.edu

More ways to connect

@iubgpsg

@potgpsg

@iubgpsg @iugpsg



Email iugpsg@indiana.edu

Visit our new website: 
gpsg.indiana.edu
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